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Friday 6th May 2022 

Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

Things to look forward to: 

Monday 16th May - Zumba Workshops 

Various forest school dates throughout the summer term 

Wednesday 25th May- Street Games Day 

Monday 7th June- Athletics Festival 

Wednesday 22nd June- Year 6 to Kingswood residential 

 

Monday Y6 SATS Monday to Thursday and SAT Breakfast 

Class 4 Forest School 

Tuesday Class 1 to Sports Festival (Miss Wallace’s Class) 

Football Club Y4 and Y5 

Dance Club Y3 and Y4 

Wednesday Resilience Workshops for Year 5 

Mr Preston’s music for Y2/3 and Y4 

SATs Booster Club Y6 

Times Table Club Y3 and Y4 

Lego Club Y2 

Thursday Y4 swimming pm 

Yoga Sessions  

Sports Club Reception and Year 1 

Friday Non-uniform donate £1 to Friends fundraising 

Achievement Assembly 

Tuck Shop 

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Zac and Hollie for great writing 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles for school 

every day. Children should leave their PE kits in school.  

Nursery  Michael for helping his friends 

Reception Gracie-May for excellent reading 
and phonics 

Year 1 Merci-Leigh for having a positive 
attitude to learning 

Year 2 Leo for a huge improvement in 
handwriting 

Year 3 Keegan for great effort in writing 

Year 4 Jenna for amazing writing 

Year 5 Harrison for writing an excellent 
report 

Year 6 Megan for excellent effort in  

revision 

School Holidays 

School closes at the end of the day on Thursday 27th May and 

reopens on Tuesday 7th June.  

Attendance 

Class 4 were the winners this week with  98%  

attendance. 

Whole school attendance:  96% 

 

The Government expectation for attendance is 96%. 


